
 
ALOHA:

Here we go.....the fun and crazy holiday time....hopefully we will all still find time to 
create, not only in the kitchen but in the studio as well!

WELCOME to our new members Sylvia Makk, Jane Carlile and Estelle Sumimoto!
WELCOME BACK Audrey Chang and Jack Lee! We look forward to seeing much more of 
your beautiful works of art!

2015 MEMBERSHIP SHOW
We had 40 members entered with 80 works of art hung! Congratulations to the award
winners:  1st Haleiwa Beach, oil by Linh Tang; 2nd First Light, Watercolor by Davilla 
Harding; 3rd Shores of Lahaina, Oil by Warren Stenberg; Honorable Mentions Sunrise, 
Collage by Dorothy Brennan; Unsolicited Advice In The Waiting Room, Ceramic by K. 
Armstrong.  A well attended opening night and a beautifully hung show it was! Thank you 
to all of those who worked tirelessly to make this happen....you know who you are and 
you are very much appreciated!

DECEMBER 6 HOLIDAY PARTY - 4-8pm - DEADLINE FOR RESERVATION 11/27

WHERE: Sherree & Jim McKellar’s beautiful new beachside lanai, 148 Kaimoani Way Kailua

MENU:   Dips: Warm Artichoke Spinach Cheese Dip Hot Fresh Crab Dip,Layered Greek Hummus Dip
 Finger Foods: Carving Station with beef tenderloin, turkey breast, and/or spiral ham with mini rolls and 
 condiments Assorted French Cheese Board with Nuts, Fruits and condiments.
 Teriyaki and Peanut Satay Skewers (half/half) BBQ Marinated Tofu Veggie Skewers Cold Marinated 
 Asparagus wrapped with salami and provolone, Cold Shrimp Cocktail with dipping sauce, Sliced Seared 
 Ahi Steak with Wasabi Shoyu Sauce, Refreshment: Water and Punch will be served. Bring your own wine. 

LIVE BAND: Four Man Band with ukulele, guitar, bass and cajon box and harmonica playing traditional Hawaiian, 
local favorites, oldies as well as holiday music. We can even coax them into singing harmony! 

WHAT TO DO: Send your check payable to Windward Artist Guild, $30/per person to Wendy Roberts 1293 Maleko 
Street, Kailua 96734 by November 27, 2015.

GRAB BAG: Please bring something handmade by you if you desire to be part of the fun “swapping and stealing” 
game! 

2016 POTENTIAL WORKSHOPS

William Zwick of Zwick Academy of Fine Art has offered us two options for desirable 
workshops.  A poster with be displayed at holiday party for you to input your choice. 
More news of other 2016 workshops forthcoming!

Best wishes for a creatively prolific 2016! Looking forward to celebrating with you at the 
holiday party!

Carol Moore, President
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